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•	 Final Term Assessment
•	 School Topper  
•	 Parents Teachers Meeting 
•	 Media Coverage of PTM 
•	 New Admissions at PSMB

Highlights
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Final Term Assessment
The Annual Examinations for the academic 
session 2022-23 were held From May 8 to May 
16 at the PSMB. Total 225 students from Grade 
IV to VIII appeared in the annual examinations, 
whereas students from pre-School to grade III 
were promoted as per policy of the Government 
of Sindh. The students did well on the exams 
during the last term. Students in every grade 
exhibited a positive attitude towards learning, 
which indicates a significant development. 

As compared to their midterm scores, the 
students› results show an improvement in their 
final term examinations. Students that received 
pretty well scores and passed their exams are 
deemed to make up 26.22% of the student 
population. Overall, Exam pass rates remained 
77.11%. The students who could not do well 
in the Examinations are being recalled for 
refresher courses during vacations and given 
a chance to appear in re-sit examination to be 
held in July (before commencement of new 
academic session 2023-24). 

School Topper  
We are happy to share the session 2022–2023’s top performer. 

Student Mubaris Raza scored the highest position in the 
examinations by securing 1,065 marks out of 1,450. 



Parents Teachers Meeting     
Parent teacher Meeting (PTM) was held on 22nd of May 
2023 at the school to discuss children’s performance 
with their parents and seek their cooperation for 
holistic development of their children. PSMB believes 
that PTM fosters a strong partnership between parents 
and the school, creating a collaborative environment 
where both school management and parents work 
together for the child’s education and development. 
Parents were found happy to see the performance 
of their children as well as teachers discussed on 
the weak areas of the children which need parents’ 
attention and assistance.  

Media Coverage of PTM 
Prominent local TV channels and Web Channels visited PSMB and documented the views of students and their 
parents during the PTM. Parents were highly appreciative of the learning environment for their children at 
PSMB, while they thanked SEF, The Sindh Government and RDF for establishing a state-of-the-art education 
facility in their area which offers quality education free of cost.   

New Admissions at PSMB
The PSMB team launched its admissions drive for 
the session 2023–24 in May 2023. There has been a 
very positive response by the community. PSMB got 
applications for enrollment of 255 children in various 
classes in just three weeks period. The interest of 
children and community demonstrate the quality 
education provided by the PSMB. The decision on 
admissions will be taken at the start of the session 
2023-24 in the first week of August in consultation 
with SEF.
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